

The Misconsin Early Austangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

September 28, 1981

The September 28th meeting of The Wisconsin Early Mustangers was called to order at.7:40 P.M.

New members and guests were welcomed to the meeting and roll call was taken.

Secretary/Treasurer Bob Wroblewski was not present to read the minutes of the August meeting but a financial report was given and approved.

Items taken care of under old business included the following:

- 1) Plans for the Door County trip were discussed. Members wishing to join this trip were reminded that a deposit for the hotel was needed in advance in order to reserve a room.
- 2) Jacket patches from the Mustang Club of America will be available soon, these patches will be \$2.00 each.
- 3) The cost for Stated Value Insurance was given as \$52.00 per year for \$3,000 worth of coverage. Different amounts of coverage are also available at similar rates.
- 4) Orders for club jackets are still being taken. These cost \$25.00 each and may be ordered after the meeting.
- 5) A list of club officers was read and it was noted that a person was needed as club director. Nominations for this office included Sterling Steele, who declined and Lloyd Hebbring, who accepted.
- 6) Plans are being made for our second road rally which will be held next spring.

Ideas for club activities over the winter were discussed undenew business. These included a club dinner, for which Bob Beauparland was nominated chairman. Also several swap meets are coming up for which we will need volunteers to work in booths to inform people about our club. A holiday party was the third activity discussed. Members should try to help with these activities in whatever ways they can.

Dave Yahn has moved to Texas, his new address is available for those members who want to stay in touch with him.

Dash plaques will be available for the trip to Algoma. The members were also asked and approved the purchase of plaques for past activities.

The last item under new business was to keep the Mustang Times informed as to what our club is doing. Topy Kurri

The October meeting will be held on October 26, 1981 at 7:30 P.M. at Wauwatosa Savings and Loan.

It was moved, seconded and passed to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Wroblewski

Secretary/Treasurer